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The Fire Department regularly budgets to replace a number of items that have a limited life 

during use.  The two large items is the replacement of oxygen packs utilized during entry and 

hazardous material operations and the turnout gear worn by members of the department while on 

scene.  

 

David annually turns a number of each of these items over replaces the worn or past life 

equipment.  The dollars have been budgeted and I would recommend the approval of the 

purchases. 
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